
 

translink.ca/kidsridefree

Ride the bus here! 
SkyTrain there! 

Transit takes you 
everywhere!



   
  

  
 

     
     

 
 
 

ho will you 
get to where 

you need to go?

w 

Will you go by Bus? SkyTrain?
Or SeaBus? Depending on

your trip, you might need to
bring somone with a

Compass Card with you.

Bus

Know before you go! Use
the online Trip Planner at

translink.ca or Google Maps.

  
Walk to the stop, look at
the sign. Check to see if

your bus is on time.

 Kids 12 & under can now ride the bus for free. 
They do not have to tap in on the bus, show 
identification or be accompanied by a fare 

paying customer. See more information about 
this program at the back page.



 
  

 
 

  
  

Watch and wait for
the bus. What other buses

visit this stop?

Hold on tight! Watch for
your stop. Pull the cord

when you want to get off. 

Once the bus stops, go out
the back door. Give a

thumbs up to the operator! 



  
 

 
 

  
   

  

 
 

   
   

 

Choose one of the
wide gates to pass
through. Reminder:
tap in on the right.

Once the gate opens, walk
through together and stay

close to each other.

To get to the SkyTrain, SeaBus, or West Coast 
Express, you’ll need to enter through a fare

gate with someone who has a Compass Ticket
or a Compass Card. A maximum of 4 kids can

accompany a fare paying customer.

SkyTrain, 
SeaBus, and 
West Coast

 Express
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When waiting for your
train, stand well behind

the yellow line on the
platform.

Once the train arrives, allow
others to exit the train before

you step inside.

Remove your backpack and
keep priority seats open for
people that need them. Hold

on and enjoy the ride!



For more information please visit translink.ca/kidsridefree

As of Sept. 1, 2021, children 12 and under 
can ride TransLink services free of 

charge as part of a provincial program. 
This change makes it easier and 

more affordable for families in and 
around Metro Vancouver.

Note to Parents and Guardians

While travel for children 12 and under is free, parents and guardians are responsible for 

educating and making decisions about the safety and care of their children whenever 

travelling on transit. This includes when children are travelling unaccompanied and 

determining if their children can or should take transit unaccompanied.


